
 

 

Ambassador Shimazaki's visit to King’s Academy 

 

 

 

On September 5th, Ambassador Shimazaki visited King’s Academy, where he was 

briefed on the overview of the academy by Mr. Peter Nilsson, the Head of School, and 

exchanged views on Japanese culture with the latter. 

 

Mr. Ryuji Yamaguchi, Department of Art, Design and Technology, showed the 

Ambassador around the facility of the academy.  

 

 


